
 
 

 
 

29 April 2020 

 

Dear All, 

 

We are delighted to launch  HKUGA Education Foundation’s newly designed website ! We wish 

to create a user-friendly browsing experience for our members and friends. We hope that you will 

enjoy our uncluttered design that is easy to navigate. 

With the Foundations' 20th anniversary drawing near, we hope that this website will help our 

stakeholders stay connected. 

Enjoy visiting our website ( https://www.hkuga-ef.org.hk ) and checking out updates! 
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